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ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS


Year 3





Class 1—  Payton Tamblin


Class 2— Tammy Rundle


Overall	  Izzy Williams


 


Year 4


 


Class 1A – Aimee-Louise Neave


Class 5— Kian Williams


Class 6— Evie Smith


Overall	  Alfie Coates





Year 5





Class 7 -  Brandon West-Major


Class 8 – Orlando Hamilton


Class 11 – Callum West 


Overall	  Kieran Hughes





Year 6 – 


Class 4 –Hayden Teversham


Class 9 – William Dingle


Class 10 – Finlay Retallick





Overall – Bradley George





‘CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL’









































 BISCOVEY ACADEMY 


        NEWSLETTER     


       14th SEPTEMBER 2015














                          











DIARY DATES





AUTUMN TERM - 7th September to 18th December 2015  


(Half term – 26th to 30th October)


Year 3 Par Beach Trip – Tuesday 15th September


NON-UNIFORM DAY – THURSDAY 17TH SEPTEMBER





STAFF TRAINING DATE – 


MONDAY 2ND NOVEMBER(school closed)





WANTED!


We currently have a very low stock of ‘spare’ PE kit in school. If you have any old kit(including boots) that perhaps your child has outgrown and wouldn’t mind donating it to us we would be very grateful. Thank you!








Dear Parents….





NON UNIFORM DAY – REMINDER


This will be held this Thursday (17th September) when the children can wear clothes to represent the colours of countries involved in the Rugby World Cup! In return we are asking for items (new) that would be placed in our ‘Secret’s Room’ at our Christmas Fayre. Thank you.





Fowey River Academy YEAR 6 OPEN EVENING on WEDNESDAY 23RD  September 6 – 8pm


(details of taster day for pupils on Tuesday 22nd September, to follow)  





FRIDAY TUCK SHOP - Please note the tuck shop IS NOT OPEN on Friday mornings, as the children all swim at various times! Thank you.





Missing


A complete PE kit belonging to Helen Jinks (marked with her initials). If found please hand into the school office. Thank you.





Lost Uniform - Could you please check that your child is wearing their own jumper and ensure that ALL items of uniform are CLEARLY labelled. Thank you. 





MUSIC LESSONS – ALL INSTRUMENT TUITION RESUMES THIS WEEK APART FROM VIOLIN WHICH STARTS NEXT TUESDAY!





After-School Club Payments


We would appreciate any outstanding payments for these clubs to be paid as soon as possible. Thank you.
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SWIMMING (for all year groups)


Our weekly swimming sessions began last Friday and will continue this term.


The cost will remain at £1.50 (towards transport costs) per week per child or if paid in advance the cost will be £18 for the term. 








ABSENCE 


IF YOUR CHILD IS TO BE ABSENT FROM SCHOOL FOR ANY REASON PLEASE CONTACT THE SCHOOL OFFICE BY 9.30AM.








SCHOOL CAR PARK UPDATE


(Please see overleaf) 











